
 
Twelve Tecumseh Middle School Hope Squad members were invited to attend a summit on November 
15. The event was sponsored by Wellspring, Clark County Partners in Prevention and other local groups. 
Because TMS members attended this summit, they received a $500 grant to create a Resiliency Project for 
the school and the district!

TMS Hope Squad Attends Summit and is Awarded $500 Grant
November 13, 2023
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New Carlisle Elementary Holds Warm & Fuzzy Drive

Tecumseh Tidbits

As a way to gather items needed this time of year- gloves, scarves, hats, etc.- the students and staff of New 
Carlisle Elementary held a Warm & Fuzzy Drive. Each day had a specific theme and to participate everyone 
brought in items to donate to local organizations. 

More pictures page 4 
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Congratulations to  
sophomore Rosa 

Gramajo for being 
selected Student of the 

Week for November 13. 
Rosa was nominated by 
her history teacher, Ms. 

Fox, who explained why 
Rosa deserves this 
recognition. “Rosa 

Gramajo is a very hard, 
conscientious worker. 
She is a leader and an 

excellent role model in that she always comes ready 
to learn and prepared. Her weaknesses become 

strengths as she doesn't let anything stop her in any 
way. She gets overlooked often because she is so 

quiet and timid. However, she is a great example of 
the 3Rs and what a young woman and student 

should exemplify.”

Tecumseh High School November 13 Students of the Month

Tecumseh Middle School

October Students of the Month 

Sophomore Corey 
Russell has also been 
chosen Student of the 

Week for November 
13. Corey was 

nominated by Mr. 
Leathley, who stated, 

"Corey is a great 
student-athlete. He 
works diligently at 

his school-work and 
is improving as an 

athlete. He is committed to success. His 
desire to succeed will drive him to great 

things later in life.” Congratulations, Corey!

Industrial Technology 

November Student of the Month

Congratulations to Kabria Roach 
for being selected Industrial 
Technology‘s Student of the Month 
for November. She has maintained 
a high grade point average and is 
enthusiastic about her project 
work. Kabria is an exceptional 
student in the Metalworking  class. 
She applies her understanding of 
design and the use of tools in the 
l a b t o p ro d u c e p ro j e c t s o f 
exceptional quality.
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More NCE Warm & Fuzzy drive

New Carlisle Elementary R Factor Nominees Demonstrating “Empathy”
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Congratulations to the PLE Hot Ticket Winners!

To submit a story or idea for Tidbits email lisa.moon@tecumsehlocal.org
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Earlier this fall, students in Mrs. Henderson’s and 
Mrs. Bonneau’s classes 
enjoyed the beautiful 
weather as they 
gathered up leaves for 
a class project. When 
they were back in the 
classroom, students 
took a closer look at 
the specimens they 
collected and recorded 
their findings.

Park Layne Elementary Students Conduct Leaf Investigation



 

As a reward for selling at least 10 items in the fall PTO fundraiser, Park Layne Elementary students enjoyed Kona Ice 
on a recent fall day.

PLE Students Have Kona Ice Reward for Fundraiser Efforts
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New Carlisle Elementary Holds Bingo for Books


